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Dear Students, 

The Institute has decided to implement the policy of allowing Remote Access 
Examinations for the students of Gilgit-Baltistan Region [initially] from the 
upcoming August 2023 Examinations, subject to verification.  

The differently abled students may also apply for Remote Access Examinations 
facility to appear in the examinations.  

The students of Gilgit-Baltistan Region, after selecting the Examination Centre 
and paying the applicable exam fee, will be required to share the details as 
required by the Examination Department. Otherwise, they will not be enrolled to 
appear through Remote Access Examinations. 

The students will also be required to appear in Remote Access Examinations from 
their shared locations only, which may also be asked by the Proctor during 
examinations monitoring and no student will be allowed to appear from Internet 
Cafes. 

Whereas, the differently abled students will be required to submit the 
substantial evidence, through their respective ICMA campuses, for onward 
forwarding to the Examination Department to avail the opportunity of Remote 
Access Examinations. 

All students, who will appear through the Remote Access Examinations facility 
will be required to follow the prescribed guidelines/ protocols of the same [which 
will be uploaded on the Institute’s website in due course of time] in spirit.  

All stakeholders are, therefore, advised to note the above for their necessary 
information.  
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